The Fort township board has reviewed the request by Danny and Kaela Zenk to
build a house along the road in Sec 18 125-56. We have no objections to the
placement of the house. The township road leading to their driveway is a
minimum maintenance road. Past their driveway the township road is not
maintained or snow removal and leads to a dead end. It will not affect the
township road in any way.

James Michlitsch. Chairman
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Dennis Fagerland. Clerk



